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SWARNPRASTHA PUBLIC SCHOOL, SONEPAT 

                                   Classes: Nursery to 5 
 

“A little magic can take you a long way”  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents,  

This is to inform you that the school is organising a MAGIC SHOW for the students 

of classes Nursery - 5 on 26 July 2024 (Friday). Kindly ensure your ward attends 

the school to enjoy watching the tricks of the amazing magician. 

 

 

   

          Headmistress        Principal 

 


